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7th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re; Zoom and Purple Mash workshops – every Wednesday 

 

We will be running virtual Zoom and Purple Mash workshops for parents and carers 

commencing next Wednesday, 13th January 2021 and every Wednesday 

thereafter. The aim of the workshop is to give parents and carers the opportunity to 

see how to use the systems. There will be a focus on sharing practical advice and 

strategies that will enable parents and carers to support their child at home.  

 

The session will start at 1.00pm until 2.00pm.  

 

Please let us know whether you are interested in joining in the virtual workshop by 

emailing enquiry@queensbury.bham.sch.uk 

 

We value your commitment and appreciate your continued support. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Nandini Gill 

 

Mrs Nandini Gill  

Instructor/Cover Supervisor  

Home Learning Team        
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